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2nd May 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

 

I wish to congratulate your daughter on her outstanding contribution to Philosophy class this 

year. She has been invited to attend the Irish Young Philosopher Awards on Friday, 18th May 

2018 in O’Reilly Hall, UCD.  Her work will be showcased and she will have the opportunity to 

take part in workshops with leading Irish and International professional philosophers, as well as 

being in the running for an award. 

 

On the morning of 18thMay, I will meet the students at O’Reilly Hall, UCD at 9 a.m. The event 

will conclude at around 3 p.m., when the students will make their own way home.  All students 

must wear full uniform. There will be a facility to purchase refreshments, but I ask that the girls 

bring a packed lunch. 

 

There are no costs attached except for bus fare and incidentals. 

 

Please indicate below whether your daughter has permission to take part, and to travel to and 

from UCD independently. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

____________________________ 

Elizabeth M O’Brien      

 

 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Dear Ms O’Brien, 

 

I have read your letter dated 2nd May and I give permission for my daughter to 

travel to and participate in the Irish Young Philosopher Awards on Friday, 18th May 2018. 

 

 

Signed: _______________________________ (Parent/Guardian)        Date: ________________ 

 

 

 

Daughter’s Name: _________________________________                Class: _______________ 
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